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Friday 5th June 2015 
 

 
Opening of The Y3  and The Chocolate Factory Gallery Exhibition! 

Thursday 11th June 2015 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
As you know, we have the next Celebration of Learning Event next Thursday 11th June 
2015 from 6pm to 7.30pm. There will be a performance by the Young Voices choir on 
the evening. As your child was in the choir that attended the concert in January, they will  
be needed at the event. I hope that you all be requesting tickets so that you can join us 
to enjoy their performance. 
 
Next Thursda, it would be really helpful if all children could arrive back at school in 
uniform for 5.50 pm where I will greet them.  
 
I would be grateful if your child could return their Young Voices 2015 ‘t’ shirt on 
Monday ready for the performance (please make sure it is named clearly!). 
  
 
We all look forward to welcoming you to the event next week. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Carol Hines 
Headteacher   

 
 
 



 

 
 


